
Report of FEMCC Short Croquet held 24 August 2023 

Four clubs from the federation were represented at the recent Short Croquet competition held at 

Woodhall Spa in August. These were Boston, Pinchbeck, Nottingham and Woodhall Spa. Six games 

were played to a time limit and two players won 4 games and the winner with positive hoop points 

was Robert Aspinall of Woodhall Spa. Two players, Carol Scott of Nottingham and David Boxell of 

Pinchbeck, were new to this format whilst Dennis Cook of Boston had played a couple of events before. 

Managed by Patricia Duke-Cox. 


